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Subject: 4th Private Sector Chief Regulatory Officers’ (CRO) meeting (as part of the pre-event 

programme of the 15th Global Symposium for Regulators (GSR)) 
Libreville, Gabon, 8 June 2015 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

As per WTDC Resolution 71 (Rev. Dubai, 2014), the 4th Private Sector Chief Regulatory Officers’ (CRO) 
meeting will take place on 8 June 2015 in Libreville, Gabon, as part of the pre-event programme of the 15th 
Global Symposium for Regulators (GSR-15). 

The CRO meeting brings together senior industry executives to discuss common issues, share best practices 
and identify for regulators and other government officials industry’s perspectives on lessons learned from 
different countries regarding attracting investment; deploying, extending and upgrading networks, 
especially to underserved communities; spectrum management; public-private partnerships; and regulatory 
processes. It aims to foster exchange of information and assist in identifying and coordinating development 
priorities.   

Please find attached the draft agenda of the 4th CRO meeting. 

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that further to the departure of Ms. Gabrielle Gauthey 
from Alcatel Lucent, Mr Bocar Ba, Chief Executive Officer, Samena Telecommunications Council, has kindly 
accepted to chair the CRO meeting.  I am sure that under his leadership, the CRO will have a very successful 
meeting. 

I look forward to your active participation and valuable contribution to the 4th CRO meeting. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

[Original signed] 

 

Brahima Sanou 
Director 
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